
*REMINDER*
Bourns® /JW Miller Inductors - All Models Available in Lead Free,

RoHS Compliant* Versions Only as of July 1, 2007

Riverside, California - June 5, 2007 - As announced in October 2006, all Bourns®/JW Miller products
will be available in RoHS compliant versions only as of July 1, 2007. RoHS compliant part numbers of
Bourns®/JW Miller products end with the “-RC” suffix.

The last date non-RoHS compliant versions of Bourns®/JW Miller products may be purchased is June
29, 2007.
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*RoHS Directive 2002/95/EC Jan 27 2003 including Annex.


